
  INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR 
P.O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir 

Sultanate of Oman 
 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 
(CLASS I) 

                        25th October, 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from ISWK! 
 
 The ‘Talentz Spectrum Week’ held in July 2020, was a spectacular 
success! Besides all students participating in the varied activities 
conducted during the week, there was great enjoyment, learning and 
creative enhancement too for the students. ISWK Primary, is now 
gearing up for round II of the same.  Holistic development of a child is a 
continuous process and we give due importance to the same.  Keeping 
this in mind, the ‘Talentz Spectrum’ – Round II will be held from the 8th of 
November to the 17th of November 2020.  
 
We look forward to all our students participating in the interesting activities. 
The details and schedules are as mentioned below. 
 

Day/Date Activity Material Required/Remarks 
Sunday, 8th 
November 

E – Drawing  For all activities please refer 
to the corresponding flyers. 

Monday, 9th 
November 

Puppet Making 
 

Tuesday, 10th 
November 

Fabulous Fancy Dress 
 

Wednesday, 11th 
November 

Mandala Paper Art 

Thursday, 12th 
November 

Childrens’ Day 
Celebration 
( Special programme 
organized by the 
teachers for all 
students of classes I 
to V ). 

The Programme will be 
held from 11:15 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. through 
livestream. 
All students of classes I to 
V to view the programme 
through livestream. 
There will be no online 
classes on the 12th of 
NOVEMBER, 2020. 

Sunday, 15th 
November 

Collage Making For all activities please refer 
to the corresponding flyers. 

Monday. 16th 
November 

Movie Time 

Tuesday, 17th 
November 

ISWK Has Talent 

Note: The above mentioned activities will be conducted online from 9:00 
a.m. to 11:00 a.m. from the 8th of November to the 17th of November, 2020. 



Our teachers will be guiding them with tips and suggestions.  There will be 
no academic subjects taught during the week 8th to 17th November, 
2020. 
 

Parents are requested to forward photographs or a short video while your 
child is creating the artwork, and the same may be mailed to the Class 
Teacher. (Please mention your ward’s name, class and section)  

ALL STUDENTS WILL BE AWARDED A CERTIFICATE OF 
PARTICIPATION. 

Looking forward to your support in encouraging your ward to participate 
wholeheartedly and help in further developing his/her creative skills.  

Thanking you, 

Warm regards,  

 

D. N. Rao 
Principal 
 
	
	
	


